January 18, 1968

At a meeting of the Antrim Planning Boavd held on this date it was
decided to find out if the law vequived a public hearing on our proposed
sub-division regulations and then hold a special meeling of the Board

to decide if we shall put proposal up for considevation at the March
meeting.

Also at this special meeting we will make a final decision on insevting
an avticle in the wavrant in regavd to trailers,

The special meeting is to held on February lst.
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